
Crews with Geneva Construction are now installing a new
storm drain system along the north west side of the street, just
south of Parleys Canyon Boulevard. This task is expected to be
completed by early-June.
Excavation activities will begin in late-May throughout the
project limits, but no road closures are anticipated at this point.
An intermittent flagging operation is now in place to allow the
delivery of equipment and materials to this area of the project
site.
The speed limit through the work zone is 25 mph, and fines
will double if you’re cited for speeding.

People biking can now use the regular travel lanes, so please remember to share the road.
There is a temporary construction detour in place for people walking along the east side of the street,
between Parleys Canyon Boulevard and Stratford Avenue. 
If you need special accommodations or have other needs, please let us know using the contact
information below.
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Contact Us
Email: 2000east@slcgov.com 
Phone: 801-535-6251
Website: https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/ 
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter: @SLCMoves using: #2000EastSLC

*The project schedule is subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances.


